
About cooperation with elevator use 

regulation on open campus 
In order to alleviate congestion and ensure the safety of open 

campus participants, the two elevators will only be used 

directly from the 1st floor to the 11th floor on the following 

dates and times. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

July 30th (Wednesday) and  

July 31st (Thursday) 

From 9:30 to 15:30 on both days 
(However, the regulation time may change depending on the congestion situation on the day.) 
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